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To:

éy ALL PRIVATE HOSPITALS DIRECTORS

After Compliments,

Sub: Pateints Requesting Transfusion of Rh Positive and/ or Rh Negative Blood

Reference to letter MH/DBS/PVT/42/2013 from Department of Blood Services kindly be
informed that whenever your institution admit pateints requiring transfusion of O Rh Positive
and /or any Rh negative blood groups, must ensure that the relatives are educated and advised to
donate group specific blood units at the Central Blood Bank, Department of Blood Bank
Services. This is in order to optimize the stock of O Rh Positive/ Rh Negative blood units at the
Central Blood Bank inventory. Furthermore, you are also requested to provide the Central Blood
Bank with documented proof of such donation so as to streamline the issue of blood units
needed. You are all requested to cooperate in this regard

Best regards

Cc:

- Director Generals/ Directors of Health Services  All governorates
- Department of Blood Bank
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